SPRING 2019

BRWA

Newsletter for 2019



Welcome everyone to our 2019 Boise Ranch Women's Association! Everyone on the board is looking forward to the season and doing whatever we can to make it enjoyable for you.

One of our goals is to add new members to the association. We are asking all our existing members to help us make this happen. As an incentive, we are having a contest. Every time you recruit a new member, your name goes into a drawing. The grand prize winner will be pulled at the end of the season and will have their league and green fees paid for them for the 2020 season. If you typically have a pass, we'll use the funds to pay for your tournament entry fees and cart fees. If you recruit multiple new members, your name goes into the drawing for each one. We're going to have an initial drawing at the general meeting on March 20th to kick it off, so start talking to all your golf friends about joining. The prize will be a free round of golf w/cart. Please reach out to any of the board members if you have questions or suggestions. Let's golf!

brwaladiesleague@gmail.com



Tournament Schedule

Sunday April 28^{nd} – Spring Opener Best Ball- open invite – 9 a.m. Shotgun

Saturday June 22nd– Member/Guest Best Ball/scramble

Saturday July 27^{7h} – Alternate shot 2 Lady – 8 a.m. Shotgun

Saturday/Sunday August 24th-25th – Club Championship Individual Stroke Play – 8 a.m. Tee Times

Saturday/Sunday September 28th-29th –Boise Ranch Chapman (Not a BRWA Tournament) – 8 a.m. Shotgun

Saturday October 5th – Fall End of Season Tourney Shamble – 10 a.m. Shotgun

Friday October TBD – Rally for the Cure (Not a BRWA Tournament)



Erin Davison

My name is Erin Davison and I am your president this year. I am very excited about being part of the board and taking an active role in doing whatever I can to make this an enjoyable year for all our members.

I asked that pictures of the board be included in the newsletter so that you can recognize us and know who to go to with questions or suggestions about any of our events.

We are implementing some new ideas this year. We are having a member drive contest, our first "open" tournament and some suggestions about other golf opportunities at the Ranch.

Please reach out to me if you have any questions during the season. You can usually find me on the deck after league enjoying my favorite beverage.

edavison2206@yahoo.com



Tamara Perrault

Hello, my name is Tamara Perrault and I am returning this year, serving again as the Handicap Chairperson. I enjoy being a part of the best Women's Association in the Valley and can't wait to see what 2019 brings. I have been golfing for about 11 years, and this will be my 5th year as a member of the BRWA.

I love the game of golf and the fabulous people that call Boise Ranch their home. Spring is coming so let's all think GOLF!

tperraul1026@gmailcom



Carolyne Berg

Hello Ladies! Welcome to the 2019 Season of the BRWA!!! I'm Carolyne Berg and I will be serving as League Director. I previously served on the board and I'm very excited to be returning to a position I love very much. My goal as League Director is to make the upcoming weeks FUN!! I am looking forward to the start of league, and plan to continue with some of the "Play of the Day" ideas we've had in past, but I am always open to new games you might want to try out! Please let me know if you have any ideas!! We couldn't have the League we have without you, so I value your input, as this is YOUR League. Feel free to reach out to any of your BRWA Officers with ideas, comments, suggestions. We are all here for you!! Boise Ranch is a wonderful League to be part of and this year will be no exception!!

cbmkb@msn.com

BRWA Newsletter

Nancy Belliveau

Hello, my name is Nancy Belliveau and I am happy to be returning for the 4th year as your tournament director. I've been enjoying the social and golf environment at the Ranch for quite some time now and look forward to another fun season. We have a few new ideas for 2019 and one is to have an "open play" tournament. Invite all your women golf buddies! I look forward to seeing you all soon! I am available by phone or email for questions about the tournaments.



nancymcusports@gmail.com



Sue Shepherdson

Hi, my name is Sue Shepherdson and I am your elected Secretary/Treasurer. I have been retired for 3 years and I love to care for my grandkids, golf, and sew, especially quilting. Mark and I have been married 44 years and have lived in the same house for 43 of those years. You might say I like to stay in one place. I love to play golf and I have been golfing at Boise Ranch for too many years to remember and still love it and all the people. Looking forward to a great new season with all of you!

sueshepherdson@hotmail.com



Sandee Rhodenbaugh

Hello Ladies!!! My name is Sandee Rhodenbaugh and I am your webmaster. I have been involved with the BRWA for 20+ years and a member of your board in various positions for about 12 years. This is my second year as webmaster. Last year was a big learning experience and I really enjoyed almost every minute of it. I am honored to work on behalf of the Boise Ranch Women's Association and am blessed to work and play with so many amazing women.

srhodenbaugh@msn.com





2019 League Information

Welcome everyone to the 2019 Boise Ranch Women's League. My name is Carolyne Berg and I am the league director. The general meeting is Wednesday March 20th, with registration starting at 6pm. We are still requiring everyone to have an established handicap **BEFORE** league starts Wednesday May 8th. You can get this by being a current IGA member or by joining the IGA and posting (6)18-hole or (12) 9-hole scores if you are a new member this year. Handicaps will need to be established by April 14th. To ensure you get a spot in league please sign up before or at the general meeting. League is a first come, first serve and the deadline to sign up is April 24th.

Subs for League: it will be your responsibility to get a sub (names can be found on the website under sub-list). You must also contact me by the Monday prior to league night as to who your sub is, who they are subbing for, and their current handicap so that I can get the score cards changed with the proper handicap before Wednesday night. Notification by email works best but you can also text me. All subs must have a current IGA card, but they do **not** have to be a BRWA member. I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for being a part of the BRWA. We, the board, can't do this without you all. Your continued support to all of us is what makes this league so amazing. We appreciate the help you provide at tournaments through your donation of your time, raffle prizes and hole sponsorships. Thank you all again for being a part of the Boise Ranch Women's Association.

Carolyne Berg-League Director/Vice President- cbmkb@msn.com-cell 208-867-8620

